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Russell, Jertoyia

From: Lewis, Phimetto D
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 3:24 PM
To: Russell, Jertoyia
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Resignation from DRB

Hello Jertoyia: 

I hope you are having a great day.  Per our conversation, please read below and let me know the next steps. 

Thank you,  

Phimetto  

Phimetto D. Lewis, MBA, MURP| Planner III Master of Business Administration | Master of Urban and Regional 
Planning Department of Sustainable Development City of Gainesville P.O. Box 490 Station 11 Gainesville, FL 
32627 
Desk: 352-393-8188 
email: lewispd@cityofgainesville.org 
www.cityofgainesville.org/planningdepartment 
Note:  Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records.  If you do not want your e-mail address released 
in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. 
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.    

-----Original Message----- 
From: Braxton Linton <braxton.linton@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 9:27 AM 
To: Lewis, Phimetto D <LewisPD@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation from DRB 

Good morning, 

I am writing to inform you that I will be resigning from the City of Gainesville’s development review board. The 
February meeting will be my last meeting.  

I will be moving to Texas the first week of March, this is the reason for resignation. Thank you for the 
opportunity to serve on the board and I am grateful for all experienced gained during the past year.  

Thanks, 

Braxton. 
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